
 
 

ADDENDUM NO 01 
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

 
 

Bid No. 010-17 SLUDGE REMOVAL SERVICES 2017 
 
 
 
The following questions have been submitted by potential bidders and answers have been provided by the 
Superintendent of Water/Sewer Department, Dan McCrory, and Purchasing Manager, Dan Ames: 
 
Question 1:   
 Is it possible to get a copy of the detailed bid tabulations for the last Sludge Removal Services bid 
 date (maybe 2013 or 2014)? 
  
Answer 1:  
  
 Yes. Please visit our website at: http://www.cofairhope.com/home/showdocument?id=4979 
 
 
 
 
 
Bidders are to sign and include signed Addendum No.1 with submitted bid documents. 
 
 
 
Acknowledged:   _____________________________________ 

Company 
____________________________________ 

     By 
 
 
 
Daniel P. Ames 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Fairhope 
Posted: 1/3/17 
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